ANDHRA UNIVERSITY

No.EVII(Supdt)/PG & Profl.Exams/2014 Dt.30-10-2014
PRESS NOTIFICATION

In continuation of this Office Press Communication of even number
dated 22-10-2014, | am by direction, it is hereby informed that the
commencement of all the Postgraduate and Professional Examinations are
re-rescheduled from 20" November, 2014 onwards instead of 10"
November, 2014. The revised time-tables will be kept in the AU

Websites: www.aucoe.info and www.andhrauniversity.edu.in soon.

The inconvenience caused in this regard will be regretted.
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DEPUTY REGISTRAR (EXAMS)

To
The Director, Press Relations Office, CAO, AU with a request to publish the same in all the
reputed newspapers and electronic media as NEWS ITEM.

Copies to:

The Principals of University Colleges

The Principals of all the Affiliated Colleges concerned

The Special Officers of AUPG Centres

The Heads of the Departments of University Colleges

The Honorary Director, Computer Centre, Academic Audit cell, CAO, AU and the Webmaster,
CAO, AU with a request to keep this Notification in the AU Websites.

The Secretary to Vice-chancellor and PA to the Registrar, CAO, AU

The Superintendents, EV, EVI, EVII and EVII Sections, Examination Branch, CAO
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